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Hours of Operation:                                                  
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9 am—12pm 

 

 

VOLUNTEERING AT CPO 

We are in great need of volunteer to do            

monthly/quarterly/yearly maintenance projects 

at CPO.   

 

 

Looking to volunteer: 

We are now using Point software for                      

people to volunteer at CPO.    

Contact our Volunteer Coordinator Darcy 

Hull (call or text) 919-847-1466 or email  

CPOvol.Coordinator@ccharitiesdor.org  

and she will work with you to sign up to 

serve 

 

 

Hunger Action Month has started off well at CPO! We have already raised 

almost half the funds we need to meet the $50,000 matching gift for this 

year’s H2O for Hunger Fundraising campaign.  This is critically important 

since CPO is still seeing very high demand for services. There is still time to 

give to meet the match!  

We added Saturday distributions back, so that neighbors who work Monday 

–Friday would still have a chance to receive groceries when they are in 

need.  Before we suspended Saturday distributions due to the pandemic, 

we saw an average of 50 families/Saturday regularly with numbers near 

doubling during holidays — Thanksgiving and Christmas.   

Fast forward to today and we are seeing the holiday numbers EVERY           

SATURDAY now (average 100+ families).  In fact since we were closed on 

the Saturday of September for Labor day weekend, close to 50 families that 

were not served that day came the next week on Saturday September 6th 

swelling the numbers to a RECORD SETTING Saturday total of 140 Families! 

This is a huge concern since it means that there are very few choices for 

working families to get groceries on weekends to meet demand.  Also             

concerning was that of the 140 families, 27 of them were new to CPO.  As 

always, we will continue to strive to serve all who come through our doors 

when we are open.  This is becoming challenging, and we cannot do it with-

out your time/talent/treasure. Please prayerfully consider donating today 

or volunteering a Saturday/month of your time to make a difference in 

the lives of our neighbors!  Take care, stay hydrated and God bless! 
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FOOD DISTRIBUTION 

MOBILE FOOD PANTRY—WAKE CO. 

CPO is a benefitting agency again for this year’s walk! 

CPO is working with CASA (Many of CASA’s tenants have experienced homelessness) to 

determine our second mobile food pantry site to begin in October 2025 



C AT H O L I C  PA R I S H  O U T R E AC H  F O O D  PA N T RY  

September 2025 Newsletter 



C AT H O L I C  PA R I S H  O U T R E AC H  F O O D  PA N T RY  

September 2025 Newsletter 

If you want to become part of this special ministry 

please contact Susan Hicks at 919-873-0245 ex 2350  

or Susan.Hicks@ccharitiesdor.org to be added to the 

schedule. 

Susan has done an amazing job of running this new 

“grass roots”     program to try to reach as many homebound clients as 

we are able!  Her dedication, along with the volunteers involved, truly 

makes this a special program born of need and kind caring hearts!   

Rick and Janie Borbina 

Mickey and Bob Massini 
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In Memory... 

Our CPO Family has lost another member.  Eduardo was an interviewer 

at CPO and volunteered with his lovely wife, Ana, who was a clothing 

volunteer.  They retired from volunteering at the beginning of the           

pandemic after many years at CPO . Eduardo had a beaming smile that 

lit up a room and he will be missed!  


